

## CITY OF NEW BEDFORD JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

May 14, 2019

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **APPOINTMENT** of Lee Bentley, Park Keeper, of 340 Valley Road, New Bedford, Massachusetts as the Department of Infrastructure's designee to the **BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS**. Mr. Bentley will be replacing Charles Cotter who has resigned. This term will expire in May 2020.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/søs

cc: Lee Bentley

Charles A. Cotter

17 Buttonwood Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

508-984-4684

Mayor Jon Mitchell

133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve as a Park Commissioner. It has been a rewarding experience for me but I feel I cannot give the time needed to continue to serve on the Board, therefore I am resigning effective immediately.

Thank you for allowing me to serve and I wish the Park Board continued success in their future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Charles A. Cotter

Chuck Cotler

cc: Mary Rapoza

cc: Peter Boswell